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[bookmark: _GoBack] Year 5-8 Netball 2017
Dear parents

As your son/daughter has expressed an interest in playing netball this year I am writing to give you some important information as I begin to put teams together and plan training sessions.

Games will be played on Saturday mornings at Lansdowne Sports Hub between 6th May and 2nd September (excluding 3rd June and 15th and 22nd July) The fees for a team are set by Marlborough Netball and the individual player subs will depend on the number of players in the team, but they will be approximately $70 per player for the season.

If you are happy for your child to play netball this year please will you complete the slip below and return to me by Friday 31st March. Please also consider whether you could help with team 
coaching / management and let me know if you can assist.

We are fortunate to have Riana Burger, Netball Development Officer, visiting RVS on 29th March and 12th April. Students will need P.E. uniform and sneakers on these days to participate in a skills session with Riana

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to talk to me.

Kind regards

Carol Wilson
mrs.wilson@rvs.school.nz 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------
Netball 2017

I give permission for _______________________________ to play netball for RVS this year.

 I can help with coaching.

Without a team coach I am prepared to be on a parent roster.

Parent name and Signature ___________________________________ 
Contact Phone Number  ______________________________________

Please return slip to Mrs Wilson by Friday 31st March.




Important Points:

· Please return form by Friday 31st March.
· Fees will be approximately $70 per player. The final cost will be added to the school account.
· Please be aware that if there is not a designated manager it may be necessary to cover this with a parent roster.
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